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Jane Rasely

From: CenturyLink Customer <islandmules@q.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 1:54 PM
To: PCD
Subject: Bloedel Reserve development

I am very concerned about proposed development at the Bloedel Reserve. I live on Agate Pass Rd and along 
with my wife, frequently run, walk our dogs, and ride around Agate loop, The Reserve's plans for increasing 
visitorship will clearly have a negative effect on our safety and quality of life. The neighborhood is entirely 
residential, has no sidewalks or safe road shoulders, and many "blind" turns and hills. The speed limit is 35 mph 
and is typically exceeded. It should be noted that other places on the Island, Wyatt Way for example, have clear 
views and sidewalks with a speed limit of 25 mph!  
 
Beyond creating more parking lots, food and beverage service, and a gift shop, I am particularly concerned 
about encouraging large buses to visit the Reserve. Imagine walking your dog through a blind turns on narrow 
two lane roads and facing giant, noisy buses!  
Please, reject the proposed development at the Bloedel Reserve and protect the quality of life and safety of our 
residential neighborhood.  
 
Roger Jackson  
16489 Agate Pass Rd  
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110  
206-842-5886  


